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Dear Parents,  

A huge thank you to all parents that were able to join us for the opening 

of the revamped environment area. I’m sure you will all agree that this is 

a fantastic space that the school can use to enhance the curriculum.  

During October and November, we will be holding our open mornings/

afternoons for prospective families. Please do spread the word to anyone 

looking for a school place (Nursery to Year 6) about our wonderful school 

and ask them to contact the school office to book themselves onto one of 

the tours. Our end of year results are a true testimony to the outstanding 

outcomes that pupils receive at Our Lady of Peace.  

This week we have launched Black History Month with the children.  

Today the children had an assembly which shared with them why we 

celebrate Black History Month and gave them an opportunity to hear 

about some key inspirational black figures. During the rest of this month, 

the children will undertake some learning in their classes.  

October is the month of the Rosary. On Monday we recruited our new 

prayer team who will be going into the upper school classes to help them 

pray the Rosary. As we go through the rest of the year, we will be 

exploring other ways in which we can enhance the prayer life at the 

school.  

Our Lady of Peace has also received the Music Mark Award which 

recognises the commitment that the school makes to providing high 

quality music education to all pupils. Well done to Mrs Smith who 

continues to find ways to incorporate musical opportunities for all pupils 

at the school.  

Just a reminder to follow us on Instagram if you aren’t already.  It is a 

great way to keep in touch with what is happening in school.  

Wishing you all a happy and restful weekend.  

Mr N Stopps 

 

   Instagram QR code: 

 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –93.7% 

RHC—St Joseph –84.4% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –97.9% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –97.7% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –95% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –98.5% 

Yr3—St Paul –96.7% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –99.3% 

Yr4—St Peter –99.3% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –95.9% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –96.1% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –95.9% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –99.3% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –94% 

Whole school weekly attendance: 97% 
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October: 

 

Thursday 17th 

Open Day—9:15-10:45am 

Tuesday 22nd 

Year 5 Trip to                               

Hampton Court Palace 

Wednesday 23rd 

Harvest Mass 

Open Day 2—1:30pm to 2:45pm 

Friday 25th 

Doughnut Sale 
 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 02 

This week’s pupils of the week are: 

RHA—St Valentine—Theo 

RHC—St Joseph—Freddie 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Ronnie 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Aadya 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Ahran  

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Max 

Yr3—St Paul—Dominica  

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Aliha  

Yr4—St Peter—Martha 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Tise 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Ryan 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Phoebe  

Yr6—St Maximilian—Michaela 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Hollie 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 



THANK YOU! 
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We are thrilled to announce that thanks to your generosity and support during 
the Macmillan Coffee Morning, we have raised an amazing £250! 

This contribution will help make a real difference in the lives of those affected by 
cancer. We are incredibly grateful to everyone who participated, donated, and 

helped make this event a success. 

Thank you once again for coming together as a community for such an important 

cause. 



COMMUNITY NEWS 
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We are holding open days to showcase our wonderful school. Prospective parents will be 

beginning to look at potential schools for their children to start Reception in September 2025. 

Please do let anyone you know who is looking for a school space that we have open days 

organised for October and November. We are an inclusive school who welcome children of all 

faiths.  

If you know of anyone looking for school spaces for other year groups or needing a current 

Reception space, please ask them to contact the school office.  



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS 
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Bag2School 

Our next Bag2School collection will be on Thursday 24th and Friday 25th October. Please bring 

your bags of used clothing, shoes, handbags and household linen (in re-usable condition) at 

drop-off time on these days and we will be in the car park to collect the bags.  

We are paid by weight collected so every item makes a difference and it’s a great opportunity 

to clear out your wardrobe and raise money for school by donating your unwanted items! 

Christmas Fair - 30th November 

We are starting to prepare for our Christmas Fair and hoping it will once again be a fun-filled 

festive day. Lots more details to follow soon but for now, we are looking for stallholders to join 

us as part of our outdoor Christmas Market. We’d love to have a variety of stalls selling gifts, 

decorations, jewellery, candles and more. The cost of a pitch is £15. If you know anyone who 

might be interested, please ask them to email friends@olopprimary.co.uk for more details and 

a booking form. 

We’d also love to hear from any local companies who may be interested in sponsoring any 

element of the fair - such as the raffle, grotto, food stalls, etc. Please get in touch for more 

details.  

Finally, please let us know if you work for a company that offers match funding for charities. 

This is a scheme where employers match the funds raised by their staff when they volunteer 

and it could make a huge difference to our event fundraising. Please speak to us or email for 

more details if this is something you could help us with. 

mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk


WAKE UP WEDNESDAY—NATIONAL COLLEGE 
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If you’ve played or seen any online games from the past few years, you’ve probably noticed 

that almost every title of this kind has some kind of chat functionality. Whether allowing 

players to send text messages to one another or letting them use their mics to chat together on 

voice, if you’re on a multiplayer game, chances are you can talk to your fellow gamers, one way 

or another. 

Sadly, such a function comes with its fair share of risks – as is to be expected with a feature 

intended to connect gamers from around the world and it is immensely important for parents 

and educators to understand these concerns and help young players address them. That’s why 

we’ve put together this free guide, breaking down the most prevalent issues associated with in

-game chat and letting you know how to keep youngsters as safe as possible if or when they’re 

exposed to this feature.   



PUBLIC HEALTH NURSING DROP-IN CLINICS AND 

GROUP SESSIONS  
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Please find below timetable for Public Health Nursing Drop-in Clinics and Group Sessions in 
order to get support and advice.  



EARLY LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOPS 
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Please find the link for Early Language Development Workshops run by 
the NHS Berkshire Healthcare Children, Young People and Families 
Service.  

 

https://cypf.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/our-services/children-and-young-
peoples-integrated-therapies/early-language-development-workshops 

EARLY LANGUAGE DEVELOPMENT WORKSHOPS 

Please see the link below for FREE Courses and Workshops that offer 
support for parents/carers  whose child may have Autism/ADHD and for 
those who have been diagnosed.  

 

https://www.gems4health.com/workshops/ 
 

https://cypf.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/our-services/children-and-young-peoples-integrated-therapies/early-language-development-workshops
https://cypf.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk/our-services/children-and-young-peoples-integrated-therapies/early-language-development-workshops
https://www.gems4health.com/workshops/


CHURCH BULLETIN 
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